
Please stop by our family friendly open house where
project team members will be available to chat with
you about the project, answer questions and guide
you through some interactive activities to get your
thoughts on the future of the community. If you are
unable to attend the open house, please visit the
project webpage on how you can still be involved. 

The drop-in style open house means that you can
drop-in at your convenience during the hours of 5:30
pm - 8:00 pm.  

Let’s Plan Mackenzie!
Official Community Plan Update

The District of Mackenzie is updating it’s Official Community Plan
and we want to hear from you! Please visit the project website for

more information on how you can get involved. 

Community Wide Drop-In Open House

Tuesday June 24th, 2025

Mackenzie Recreation Centre

5:30 pm to 8:00 pm

The online survey
will launch on

June 24th via the
project website!

www.letschatmackenzie.ca/2025-housing-policy-updates

https://www.letschatmackenzie.ca/2025-housing-policy-updates



